
 
 

 

Sairam Dear All: 

With Bhagavan’s grace and blessings we are happy to announce the Sai Region 3 Annual 

Regional Retreat – 2016.  The retreat will be held at the University Student Center, 

University of South Florida, St. Petersburg, FL (http://www.usfsp.edu/housing/usc/). 

The retreat will be held during the Memorial Day weekend, May 27th – 30th, 2016.  

The theme of the retreat is “Practical Spirituality - Living the Message of Sathya 

Sai Baba”. We’ll have elevating Morning Prayer sessions, exciting YA programs, fun 

filled activities for SSE children, inspirational talks by guest speakers, uplifting bhajan 

sessions and useful Workshops by experts. In addition we’ll also have group discussions 

for center officers, cultural programs etc.  

Over all, it will be a spiritual weekend with activities for the entire family and is a great 

opportunity for all of us to connect and collectively offer our gratitude to Lord Sai. We 

sincerely hope that we are all able to participate in large numbers and make the retreat a 

fitting offering at the feet of our beloved Bhagavan.  

The Retreat Planning Committee will soon be releasing a registration form, along with the 

program agenda, details of the guest speakers and accommodation details. Please mark 

your calendars, and plan for your travel to St Petersburg, FL. We look forward to seeing 

and serving you all at the retreat. 

 

In Sai’s Loving Service, 

Your Regional Officers 

http://sairegion3.org/retreat/ 
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